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Annual Presentation Assembly

As 2024 draws to a close, we extend our heartfelt thanks to our students, parents, carers,
and teachers for another incredible year. 

To our students, thank you for your enthusiasm, curiosity and commitment to learning .
To our parents and carers, thank you for supporting your child to achieve their best and

encouraging them to embrace the many opportunities available to them. 
And to our dedicated teachers, your passion and tireless efforts continue to inspire and

encourage growth in every student.

As we finish off for 2024 we are reminded of the efforts at the end of 2023 to bring us
together to one campus. We have had a very positive year with students from Year 7 to

Year 12 together and we look forward to an excited 2025! 
We wish everyone a joyful holiday season and safe summer break. Our staff will return on

Friday 7 January and we will welcome all students back on Thursday 13 February 2025.
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Pink Stumps Cricket Fundraiser
Our Staff vs. Students Cricket Match was a smashing

success, raising vital funds for the McGrath
Foundation through the Pink Stumps initiative. 

The game was filled with exciting moments, great
sportsmanship, and lots of laughter. A huge thank
you to everyone who participated, cheered, and

donated! Well done, team!
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Christmas Lunch
Our Christmas lunch with

students, staff, and elders was a
truly special celebration of

community and connection.

We had a great meal as we
reflected on 2024 and discussed
plans for the upcoming holidays.

It was a joy to see generations
unite in the holiday spirit. 

Thank you to everyone who
made this wonderful event

possible—it was unforgettable!
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Clontarf Academy

Young Yinarr Girls Academy
Young Yinarr Girls Academy
offered our students great
opportunities in 2024 from

morning training sessions to
cultural experiences and

overnight camps.

Students displayed dedication,
growth, and commitment to

building a supportive and
empowering community. 

Well done, Young Yinarr girls!

This year, Clontarf Academy students attended camps, strengthened their attendance, and
showcased outstanding leadership skills. These experiences have helped build resilience, teamwork,

and confidence. Students also engaged in work site visits and volunteer work with local groups.

We’re proud of the hard work and commitment our students have shown and look forward to seeing
even greater success in 2025.  Well done, Clontarf boys!



As 2024 comes to an end we thank our staff for their incredible dedication and care you
bring to our school community every day; from nurturing young minds in the classroom

to keeping the school running smoothly behind the scenes.

It is now time to say goodbye to the valued staff members leaving our college this year.
Your contributions have enriched our community and left a lasting legacy. We wish you

all the best in your future endeavours and trust you will have a positive impact
wherever you go. Thank you!

Departing Staff Members:
Karina Hutchings - Executive Principal
Peter Lyons - Head Teacher Science
Ian McWhirter - Careers Advisor
Anou Waldron - Learning and Support Teacher
Jeremy Berghan - Music Teacher
David Lawrence - School Counsellor
Mervin Tighe - General Assistant
Michael Watton - Clontarf Academy Director
Codie Ryan - Young Yinarr Academy Director
Leah Hancock - Young Yinarr Academy
Sheena Fernando - Young Yinarr Academy
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Thank you to our staff

Thank you to our commmunity
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School Holiday Activities

Host a sleepover

learn a new

dance

have a picnic

draw a picture

listen to music

learn an

instrument

Go bike riding

go camping

try a new sport

visit a park

go for a walk

eat out

somewhere new

Out & AboutAt Home



Session Times

Roll Call 9:00 - 9:20

Session 1 9:20 - 10:10

Session 2 10:10 - 11:00

Recess 11:00 - 11:20

Session 3 11:20 - 12:10

Session 4 12:10 - 1:00

Lunch 1:00 - 1:40

Session 5 1:40 - 2:30

Session 6 2:30 - 3:20

Term Term begins 
for staff

Term begins for 
all students

Term ends for
all students

Term ends 
for staff

1
Friday 

7 February
Thursday 

13 February
Friday 
11 April

Friday 
11 April

2
Monday 
28 April

Wednesday 
30 April

Friday 
4 July

Friday 
4 July

3
Monday 
21 July

Tuesday 
22 July

Friday 26
September

Friday 
26 September

4 Monday 
13 October

Tuesday 
14 October

Friday 
19 December

Friday 
19 December
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2025 Key Information

School starts at 9am and finishes at 3:20pm.

MSC Term Dates 2025

Bell Times


